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FOLLOW-UP WEEKEND
(May 10-11) Pulpit Letter

My dear brothers and sisters in Christ,

Thank you to all who have already responded to this year’s Archbishop’s Catholic 
Appeal. Your generosity is a powerful witness of Christ’s love in action.

Our theme, Love Is, reminds us that love is more than a feeling — it is a response 
to God’s calling to each one of us. It is the first and greatest commandment. Your 
support helps in countless ways: from our evangelization and outreach efforts, 
feeding the hungry, forming future priests, educating children, and bringing healing 
to those in need.

If you have not yet made a gift, I invite you to prayerfully consider doing so. 
Commitment envelopes will be available at Mass this weekend.

On behalf of all who will be blessed by your generosity, thank you. May the Lord  
fill your heart with His peace and love.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Most Reverend Samuel J. Aquila, S.T.L.
Archbishop of Denver


